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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you for all your cooperation this week with the unfortunate but necessary 
closure of the Yr1/2 Bubble, on advice of Public Health. A special thank you to all the 
parents of Yr1/2 children. It was a very different and busy Saturday and Sunday last 
weekend, I appreciate the way you have worked with school on this, and I appreciate 
the problems this may have caused in your own day-to-day life. 

 
Zoom Home Learning Lessons for Yr 1/2. 

 
Thank you for the enthusiastic way you have embraced the Zoom Sessions and 
dealt with the technical hitches. I have had lots of positive feedback from staff and 
parents. Ms Redman and I joined sessions this week and it was lovely to see how 
enthusiastic the children were. 
Mr Daft has really enjoyed it and said the best feature of Zoom has been the Mute All 
Button, which he says he would love to have in his classroom! 
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone back next Thursday. 

  
Absence and Attendance 

 
Thank you for your efforts in getting the children to school every day and on time. 

Please read the letters sent out via Ping this week, and the information on the 
website if you are uncertain whether to send your child to school. 

 
Safeguarding 

 
In the interests of Safety for all the school community and local residents can I 

please ask you to park considerately around the school and the surrounding roads. 
Our school Police Support Officer has told me she will be making regular visits from 

next week. 

 
Magic Mondays 

Thank you for all the contributions of resources. Staff will keep you updated as to 
when they want more. 



 
 

Inclusion and Welfare Officer 
 

 Mrs Kennedy is available everyday if you need any advice or support on areas such 
as attendance, behaviour, benefits, Pupil Premium Support, Agency Support,  
Parental Support. Please do not hesitate to contact her either by phoning or email or 
a quick chat through the gate (at a safe distance!) at drop off/pick up time. 

 
Steeton Superstars This Week 

Well done to all these children. 
 
Saplings:            Scarlett Royce              Hamim Imaan 
Seedlings:          Alfie Hollings                Alec Bellas 
Maple:                 Everyone         
Willow:                Everyone     
Fir:                        Moss Chapman            Maira Naz 
Rowan:                 Musa Shoaib                Aminah Zafar 
Elder:                  Joseph Walmsley        M-Zaki Khan 
Ash:                      Yousaf Zafar                William McLarren                   
Silver Birch:     Anthony Panikian         Mahekh Khan 
Holly:                  Rijja Noor                       Reuben Tilotson  
                   

Water Bottles and Bags 

Children only need to bring from home water bottles, lunch boxes (daily), book bags, 
and Magic Monday resources when requested by your class teacher. No other bags, 
toys or other equipment should come into school. Thank you for your cooperation in 

this.  

SCHOOLPING and Website  

Please contact school if you are having trouble accessing Schoolping especially if 
you are a new parent. We send all our letters and messages out to you using ping as 

well as updates on children’s work and achievments.Please continue to use the 
school website. We will continue to strive  to update it as regularly as possible.  If 

you go to the parents section and scroll down to letters, you will be able to see 
all the letters that have gone home. 



 
 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter! 
Our School Twitter account is updated regularly and we want 
more followers. Keep up to date with breaking news of the 
exciting events happening in school by following us on 

@SteetonPrimary. 
Tweets can also be viewed on the school website: 
www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk 

 
Hope you have a lovely weekend 
Mr K. Wheeler 
 


